
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

January 4, 2010 
 
 

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was held with the following members present: 
Board Members Hull, Levey, Brumage, Walton and Town Administrator Bishop. 
 
Minutes were read and approved. 
 
Treasurer’s report was as follows: $2185.24 
 
A motion to adopt the “Billing Policies and Procedures” document pertaining to water services was made 
by Richard Walton and seconded by David Brumage. The motion passed. 
 
Information was discussed regarding the work being done to replace the water line along Keedy Drive. 
 
Jamie Burtner discussed his concerns about the possible connection of his, and three other properties along 
Mt. Hebron Drive, to the town’s water system.    
 
No Further business to discuss meeting adjourned. 
 
 
Submitted,  
Richard Bishop 
Town Clerk 
 
 
 


